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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Japan and thanks them for the presentation of the national report.

We commend the Government of Japan for its follow-up to recommendations made during third cycle. We acknowledge the steps taken by Japan towards combatting trafficking in persons.

We also welcome the measures and initiatives undertaken in order to promote and protect the rights of persons with disabilities as well as legislative developments towards protection of child’s rights and prevention of child abuse.
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Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Japan:
· To continue its efforts to combat trafficking in persons, including its prevention, protection of victims and prosecution of perpetrators;

· To continue its work on elimination of all forms of violence against children.
With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Japan a very successful review.
